
 

SCHOOL BOARD MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date:  2/12/2025 

To:  Board of Directors 

Cc:  Dr. Traci Pierce  

From:  BJ Wilson  

RE: Acceptance of Donation  

 

In December of 2024, the district posted a RFP for sponsorship to replace the scoreboard at Lampson 
Stadium. The current board was installed in 1994 and is due for an upgrade.  

 

The RFP was active until January 6, 2025. KSD received one submittal which was reviewed by a committee 
consisting of the 3 high school athletic directors, Dr. Brillhart and myself. After interviewing the submitting 
firm to ensure sought shared commitments were vetted, the committee unanimously selected Idaho Central 
Credit Union (ICCU) to sponsor the board. Upon receipt of the donation, the district and vendor will enter 
into a sponsorship naming right agreement contract to not exceed 20 years and or the life of the structure.   

 

ICCU is set to donate a video board that is 18ft X 32ft plus a lower static score display that is 4ft X 32ft. 
This board will come with sound, a static scoreboard on the opposite side of the stadium, play clocks and 
game clocks in all 4 locker rooms. They will also donate the installation of the video board. The approximate 
“value” of the donation, including labor and materials, is expected to approximately $350,000.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Recommendation:  

 
The Board approves the receipt of the donation of the scoreboard sponsored by ICCU.   


